
Robyn has been a dedicated City of Kettering Volunteer since 
2019! Most recently, she helped make the Adult Easter Egg 
Hunt at the Lathrem Senior Center a huge success. Robyn made 
follow-up phone calls with businesses after initial emails had 
been sent regarding prizes and sponsorships for the event. 
The total in-kind value of all of the prizes and sponsorship was 
a little over $12,000! In addition to calling (both at the senior 
center and at home), she also helped with stuffing eggs, grab 
bags, offering to pick up some of the prizes, and helping with 
other random jobs pertaining to the Easter Egg Hunt.  This was 
for a total of 38 volunteer hours!

 “She is a trooper, and all of this wouldn't have been possible 
without her help. She's been a joy to be around and has become 
a good friend through all of this. She likes to stay busy around 
this time of the year for personal reasons, so it has been a great 
fit for all of us!” states Brittany Kilburn, the Adult Programs and 
Event Coordinator.

“I so enjoy being around everybody at the senior center they're so 
kind and wonderful! I think of them now as my family. I am currently 
shadowing the dispatcher job for the senior transportation. Just 
so I can still be there with them. I enjoyed all the interaction also 
with the people I called to participate in the prizes we had at the 
Easter Egg Hunt and meeting some of them when I went to pick 
them up. I really enjoyed helping. Also helping tweak from year to 
year how we can make it even better!! I really enjoy working on all 
the events.” states Robyn, City of Kettering Volunteer.
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